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Wow, what a busy and exciting first 3 weeks we’ve had in Nursery. I hope you have been happy with the way 

your child has settled and that you are enjoying seeing their learning on Seesaw.  

Thank you to those of you who attended one of the recent Nursery Curriculum meetings either in person or 

via zoom – I hope you found it informative. If you couldn’t make it you can find the information on the 

school website from 4th October or using this link 

https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/meetings_and_documents_ 

Contact 

Please remember that you can contact me in several ways:- 

Message via Seesaw – I am usually on Seesaw several times a day. 

HINSnursery@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk – this email is usually checked before and after school. 

For any urgent messages or to report an absence please phone the school office to ensure the message gets 

through. 

 

Parent Teacher Discussions 

Our Nursery Parent/Teacher discussions will be held later in the term than the rest of the school. Our 

meetings will be held on the 16th, 17th and 18th November. To enable me to meet as many parents as needed 

in person or via zoom appointments they will run during the afternoons and evenings on those days. More 

details and how to make an appointment will be sent later this term. 

School Photos 

On Friday 22nd October the photographer will be in school to take individual photos of the children. If your 

child does not attend Nursery on a Friday morning but you would like them to have a school photo you may 

bring them up to school at 9.00am and take them in for their photo. If they have an older sibling in school 

you will be able to request a group photo at that time. 

A few reminders 

Please ensure your child brings a clearly named water bottle to school every day - it should only contain 

water thank you. 

Encourage your child to carry in their own bags and water bottles at the beginning of their Nursery session. 

Please continue to help your child become more independent with toileting. It is important that children 

have underwear and clothing they can manage easily, especially when they are in a hurry. We recommend 

jogging bottoms and leggings.  

Check that sweatshirts, jumpers and coats are clearly named – this really helps us to reunite items with their 

owners quickly. 

Please ensure your child brings a coat to school now as it is often cold in our Nursery garden, especially in 

the mornings. 

Regards 

Mrs Glanville 
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